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YBA Board Members

and Contacts


President:

Mary Anne Kane
481-0037
email:
marykane@umich.edu

Vice President:
Donna Schwartz
484-0348
Secretary:

Jan Radak
483-8124
Treasurer:

Karen Reiber
434-1425
Tour payments (“YBA”) send to:

LTC Financial Consulting Service

1900 Packard Road

Ypsilanti, MI  48197
Publicist:
Ken & Barb Birringer
487-1609

email:  bhfcc@aol.com

email:  kenbirr@aol.com
Members at Large:
Kathy Bidelman
485-6986

Lisa Dodge
482-5117

Becky Faling
434-9421

Debbie Forbes
482-5622

Cherie Gilmore-Forczak
483-7874

Adella Harden
487-4131

Sharon Harr
487-1376

Carol Hayes
483-5839

Shari Johnson
482-2347

Linda Sanders
482-8559

Nancy Slezak
484-3598

East Middle School Liaison:

Lisa Dodge
482-5117
West Middle School Liaison:

Mark Chapman
434-5237

email:  mchapman@solucient.com
Band Newsletter:

Kathy Bidelman
485-6986

email:  bidelman@umich.edu
Band Directors:

David Leach
YHS 714-1033

email:  YHS_Bands@msn.com

Fred Haydon, Asst Director
714-1086 

Tanya Tassin (EMS)
482-8590

Matthew Kazmierski (WMS)
482-8076

Email:  mattandpenny@earthlink.net

Scott Heister, Winter Guard Director
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It’s District Festival time again for the Bands at YHS and we will again be at Ann Arbor Pioneer High School.  The performance times are listed in this newsletter, so please check them out.  If you can attend, please do so; it is close and you will get the opportunity of a lifetime to see your kid’s mind in action in the sight-reading room.  All three of the YHS bands are slated to perform, and the Pioneer auditorium is a great hall.

Mid-Europe news:  The CD’s are in!!!!  The cost is $20.00 per CD and they are available in Mr. Leach’s office.  There are only 100 copies, so get yours now; first come, first served!

Bands in Review!  This is the "mother of all concerts" for the Bands of the Ypsilanti Public Schools.  Here is the format: alternating between the bands of EMS, WMS and YHS, we will proceed to the stage, perform, and depart while the next band processes on.  The concert begins at 6:30 p.m. in the Gymnasium at Ypsilanti High School and should end around 9:00.  Ticket price is $3.00 for an individual and $7.00 for a family.  The funds generated will go to the Ypsilanti Band Association to offset expenses and provide scholarships for students to attend summer camps, tours, and band camp.  The second purpose of the concert is to showcase all of the bands in the Ypsilanti School District so that parents, friends and supporters can see what the program has to offer from start to completion.  There are many important facets to this program and as a "family", there are a bunch of members.  We promise to keep the concert moving along, so tell a friend.

Spring is possibly the busiest time of the year for members in the bands at YHS (next to fall, winter, summer - you get the point).  With state and world competitions for winter competitive arts groups (Winter Guard and Winter Drum Line), high school students who wish to move to a higher level band have auditions before their spring break.  Eighth grade students who are continuing on their instrument in high school must audition a few weeks before spring break.  With tours and spring concerts (check your schedules), you can see it is a busy time to be an instrumentalist in the public schools of Ypsilanti.  Parents, you can do your child the most service by checking your calendars regularly and knowing the grading policy of the bands of Ypsilanti.  Attendance at per-

formances is a large part of the grade that your child receives from band.  These are not optional and the further you get in the program, the more weight on grades these performances have.

Have a great spring and thank you for encouraging your child to be a musician in the bands of the Ypsilanti Public Schools.

   - David A. Leach, YHS Director of Bands

President’s Notes

J

udging by the number of emails I’ve generated and received lately, we are hitting another busy time on the bands’ calendar.  We have a lot of exciting things coming up very shortly.  March 10 is the date for high school District Festival, which will be at Pioneer High School.  If you’ve never attended this, I really encourage you to.  Not only do you get to hear some great bands, but it’s a real treat to watch the process that goes on when each band sight reads.  The first time I witnessed this (Symphonic Band four years ago), I was honestly amazed.  The interaction that takes place between Mr. Leach and the kids is fun to watch.  The kids’ musical knowledge is quite impressive.  Then they start to play, and you would never know that they have not seen the music before.  It gives me goosebumps every time.  Varsity Band will perform at 8 a.m., Symphonic Band at 9:30 a.m., and Wind Symphony at 1:25 p.m.

Okay, now that you’re planning to go to District Festival, can I convince you to be a chaperone for the day?  Chaperones ride the buses with the kids and stay with their assigned band until that band performs.  They keep an eye on instruments and monitor behavior while the band is not warming up or performing.   Some parents have already signed up, but I still need more for all three bands.  We will need you to be at YHS at 6:45 a.m. (same time as the students) on March 10 and will return by 3:00 p.m.  If you can help with this, please call me at 528-4942 (before March 3), 481-0037 (March 3 or later), or email marykane@umich.edu.

Something new is happening on the evening of March 24:  Bands in Review.
This concert will showcase the bands from both middle schools and the high school.  It will take place in the YHS gym.  Admission is $3, as this is a fundraiser for all three band programs.  Students will soon be selling tickets to this event.  We will also need parents to help set up for this event earlier in the day.  Contact me if you can help.

The next YBA meeting is Tuesday, March 13 at 7 p.m. in the YHS Orchestra Room.

                           - Mary Anne Kane, YBA President

Final Tour Payment – March 1!

W

ind Symphony/Symphonic Band Tour to Montreal/Toronto Canada, May 3-8, 2001.

Final payment is due on March 1!

Please send tour payment (check or money order made out to “YBA”) directly to our accountant at:


LTC Financial Consulting Service


1900 Packard Road


Ypsilanti, MI  48197

Student Accounts

T

he Ypsilanti Bands Parent Guild has updated the student accounts to reflect the profits from the Greens Sale.  The account balances have been posted in the band room.  If you would like to transfer funds from your child’s account for tour payments, please contact Rich Trombly at 485-2740.

April Newsletter Deadline!

Mark your calendar now!  The deadline for all submissions for the April newsletter is:

Friday, March 16th (Noon)

Please submit any ideas or articles via email to:  bidelman@umich.edu

                                                  Thank you

MEIJER AND HILLERS GIFT CERTIFICATES

Do you do your grocery shopping at Meijer’s or Hiller’s?  If so, do your shopping and fundraise at the same time by purchasing gift certificates for these stores.  The YBA has gift certificates in $20 denominations through these two stores "script programs", with each store donating 5% to the YBA, which will be deposited into the general fund.

Gift certificates can be purchased at this time during evening rehearsals, YBA meetings or by calling Donna Schwartz (484-0348) to make other arrangements.  Future times that they will be available to purchase are concerts, high school parent-teacher conferences, marching practice, home football games and Winter Guard/Drum Line shows hosted at YHS.

MEIJER GUIDELINES:

1)  Gift certificates are redeemable for any merchandise in the store or at the gas station.

2)  Certificates are like cash and if they are lost, stolen, destroyed or otherwise missing,  THEY CANNOT BE REPLACED.

3)  Certificates have an expiration date of December 31st of the year following the year in which the certificate is issued.  The expiration date will be strictly enforced.  If not used prior to the expiration date, Meijer will donate the amount to the MICHIGAN BOTANICAL GARDEN FOUNDATION.

4)  No cash refunds over $5.00.  Anything over $5.00 in change will be given back in another gift certificate.

HILLERS GUIDELINES:

1)  Certificates have no expiration date.

2)  No refunds over $1.00.  Anything over $1.00 in change will be given back in another gift certificate.

This program will be ongoing throughout the year, even when school is out.  If paying by check, please make it out to "YBA".  Support this easy fundraiser and our wonderful band program.













- Donna Schwartz
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